
Dear Members of the Judiciary and Administration,  

The use of e-cigarettes in public places is threatening the health of all, as well as the work that has 

already been done to protect the public from the dangers of tobacco. E-cigarettes are not included into 

the smoke-free workplace law, which poses risk to employees and patrons at any workplace. The health 

consequences of secondhand exposure to e-cigarettes are similar to those from traditional cigarettes.  

What is exhaled from an e-cigarette is not water vapor as many people may think- it is an aerosol. E-

cigarette aerosol contains fine particulate matter, which includes heavy metals and dangerous chemicals 

and is unsafe to anyone exposed. Inhalation of the fine particles found in the aerosol have the potential 

of triggering an asthma attack and can constrict arteries, which can lead to a heart attack. Many of the 

chemicals found in the aerosol are toxic, including some that are known carcinogens.  

It is necessary that e-cigarettes are included in the smoke-free workplace law so that people are not 

involuntarily inhaling e-cigarette aerosol and potentially suffering from the accompanying health 

consequences. Alongside this addition to the smoke-free workplace law, I also believe that all city 

owned buildings and grounds should be smoke-free. There is no safe level of exposure to tobacco smoke 

or aerosol and putting these measures in place eliminates associated health risks to people in most 

public settings. Anyone and everyone should have the right to clean air.  

Sincerely, 

Kylie Hanrahan 

512 Ferry St 

La Crosse, WI 54601 


